
Hello,
Please support SB 574.  Many studies have shown that the practice of lane sharing is safe and effective at easing traffic congestion.  
Californians have been lane sharing for years - Utah also allows a similar practice now.  Please allow motorcyclists the right to 
choose to safely, slowly filter through traffic, it's time.

Respectfully, 
Sam Dixon


